

REMEMBERING Peter Sheridan

February 8, 1926 - March 5, 2012



Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from MaryAnne Kaiser

Relation: friend of the family

Perhaps they are not the stars, but rather, openings in heaven where the love of our lost ones pours through and shines down upon us to let us know they are happy. (author unknown)

Keeping you in my thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. So very sorry for your loss. I have so many dear memories of your father that bring a smile to my face. I loved his smile & his laughter, will miss him dearly. Love to you all, Mary-Anne

